
Bath Electoral Meeting Friday, November 6, 2020 

 

In attendance, Amanda McGuire, Eric Johnson, Donna Weaver and Nancy Peery. 

Amanda called the meeting to order and Nancy called the motion and Eric seconded the 
motion. 

Approve minutes from last meeting. 

Approve today’s agenda: Eric made a motion and Nancy seconded the motion. 

Moved into closed continuing session from November 4, 2020  for the Provisional Votes. 

Moved out of closed meeting, motioned by Nancy and seconded by Eric. 

Open meeting and into certifying the Canvas of the Presidential Election for Bath County, 
Virginia. 

The letters of rejection for the Provisional Votes for the elections were signed by Nancy Peery, 
Secretary, and will be mailed out on November 6, 2020. 

The abstracts for the Presidential Election November 3, 2020 were signed by Electoral Board 
Members, Amanda McGuire, Eric Johnson and Nancy Peery. Donna Weaver will send out the 
Abstracts to the Virginia State Board of Elections for review and certification. 

Meeting was adjourned and was motioned by Eric and seconded by Nancy Peery. 

Next meeting is set for December 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Amanda McGuire – President 

Eric Johnson – Vice President 

Nancy Peery - Secretary 


